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WEEKLY PUZZLE

Let’s get our brains warmed up with a quick riddle. Can you solve it?

What well-known phrase is represented by the graphic below?
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AAAAAAGH!!!



BAE SYSTEMS APPRENTICESHIPS
BAE Systems Naval Ships are recruiting around 200 different intermediate, advanced, higher and degree level 

apprenticeships, and they are delighted to announce that BAE Systems 2023 Apprenticeship window is now open.

Recruitment Information:

• Complete an application form online by scanning the QR code between November 1st and February 28th 2023

• Complete the online gamification testing you will be sent after your application has been submitted. You will 
have 7 days to complete these. Keep an eye on your junk mail if the link does not appear in your inbox.

• You will be asked to complete an online interview.

• You will be notified if you have been successful in progressing to the next stage. This may not be until after the 
28th of February so do not worry if you don’t hear anything before then.

• An interview/ assessment centre will be the next stage, and should take place in April 2023

• Successful candidates will start their programme in August 2023

• If you have any questions, please get in touch! jessica.dradge@baesystems.com

For more info, speak to Ms McBride
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HALLOWEEN DISCO

A huge thank you to everyone who came 
along to our S1 Halloween disco – it was a 

massive success!

Thanks also to our senior pupils, staff, Parent 
Council members, and our resident DJ 

Harry McVey who gave up their evening to 
help out.
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HALLOWEEN DISCO
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OLIVIA CUTHBERTSON

Following on from last week’s announcement, further 
congratulations are in order for Olivia…

She has now been nominated for the Glasgow sportsperson of 
the year award 2022! The award ceremony will take place at 

the Emirates Arena on the 28th November.

Because of this, an investigative journalist from BBC Scotland 
programme 'The nine show' is looking to run a story on her 

success over the past 18 months.

Her incredible achievements are below:

• British Champion

• 5th at Commonwealth Championships

• 2 x Scottish International Grand Prix

• Irish International Open Champion
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Well done, Olivia! We all 

wish you the best of luck at 

the awards ceremony!



YOUNG MUSICIAN

Congratulations to all the singers and instrumentalists for their outstanding performances.

Charlie Boax (instrumentalist) and Kate Clermont (singer) will represent Grange at the Rotary 
Club Young Musician on Thursday 24th November.

The event will take place at the New Laigh Kirk at 7pm. Please come and support them!
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YOUNG MUSICIAN - SINGERS
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YOUNG MUSICIAN - INSTRUMENTALISTS
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U18S FOOTBALL

Congratulations to the Senior 
Grange Academy team – they beat 
Lanark Academy in the Scottish Cup 

with a final score of 4 - 0

Man of the Match was Dominic 
Brady.

They now go on to play Duncanrig
Academy in the next round.

Well done, team!
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HOMEWORK CLUB

Every Tuesday and Wednesday after school, 
there will be a homework club in the library.

This club is available to all pupils, and will take 
place between 3.40pm and 4.40pm.

Come along and get help from teachers, or just 
enjoy a quiet place to work.
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STUDY CAFE

Every Thursday, a study café will run in the library 
after school (3.40pm – 4.40pm).

The café is available to all S4 – S6 pupils.

There will be staff available to help you, and 
there will be plenty of snacks to keep your brains 

fuelled while you work!
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SUPPORTED STUDY

A reminder of the supported study sessions available to pupils in S4 – S6
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PARENTS INFORMATION EVENING - SCIENCE

The science department will be running 
an information evening for parents of S1 
pupils on Thursday 24th November (6 –

8pm).

Speak to Dr Ogilvie for more details.
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LEAVERS HOODIES

The Parent Pay link is now up and running for leavers 
hoodies (S6).

They cost £21, and the link will be open until 
5th December. 

Please complete the Microsoft Form which includes 
what size, colour, nickname etc you would like. This 

also must be completed by 5th December.

You can find all the details (including the link to the 
Microsoft Form) on the Teams page.
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LANA AND LILY

Well done to these senior pupils, who have been selected to 
have their work included in an upcoming exhibition organised 

by SQA.

This exhibition will celebrate the creativity of candidates across 
Art and Design, and Photography.

Lana M McCracken - Art & Design, Higher

Lily Hunter - Art & Design, Higher

The exhibition will take place in January 2023. The work will then 
be featured in an online gallery that will provide a resource for 

teachers, lecturers, and learners.

Great work!
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AYRSHIRE CUP

Congratulations to Grange’s Under 14s team 
who triumphed 9 – 1 against Kilmarnock 

Academy in the Ayrshire Cup!

Goals by Harry A, Evan D (2), Jack L (3), Zander, 
Glen and Aiden.

Their next game is against Loudoun Academy on 
the 10th November at the Grange Astro. 

Great job, everyone!
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SCOTTISH CUP

And the success doesn’t stop there for our 
U14’s! They also secured an amazing win 

against Duncanrig Academy in the Scottish 
Cup.

The game finished 0 – 0, and Grange went 
on to win 5 – 4 in the penalty shootout.

They’ll play Robert Burns Academy at home 
in the next round.

Congratulations!
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THE CUBE

Well done to Miss Crossland's classes for 
completing the second-last round of The Cube.

Next week is the final round - good luck!
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S2

1st - Brogan

2nd - Katie S

3rd - Domi

1H

1st - Charlotte

2nd - Lynsey

3rd - Grace

1D

1st - Mia

2nd - Katy

3rd - Tessa



CHRISTMAS FAYRE 2022

The Parent Council are over the moon to let you know 
that we will be holding our 1st Christmas Fayre since 

2019

🎄 Saturday 26th November 10 - 2pm 🎄

The parent council are currently working with the S6 
Leadership class and will bring more information over 

the next few weeks

Please save the date!
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PERFORMERS FOR CHRISTMAS FAYRE

If you would like to perform at the 
Christmas Fayre on Saturday 26th 

November between 10am and 2pm, 
please speak to Mr Ramsay
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CAMPUS CHRISTMAS CONCERT

This event will take place on Tuesday 
20th December at 7pm.

Tickets will be available soon. If you wish 
to be involved, please speak to Mr 

Ramsay.
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BSL SIGN OF THE WEEK
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Make a circle with your pointer 

finger and thumb, and move your 

hand forward

“Excellence”



WEEKLY PUZZLE

Did you get it right?
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Ice Cream



HAVE A GREAT WEEK, GRANGE.

WORK HARD.

BE KIND.
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